
WARREN TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS 
January 2017 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Boards of Education are required to have voluntary fingerprinting available to students.  The 
Somerset County Sheriff’s Office and Warren Township Schools coordinate efforts to provide this 
service. 
 
If your child has already been fingerprinted, disregard this letter.  If your child has not been 
fingerprinted, and you are considering it, the following information will be beneficial to you. 
 
1. Fingerprinting helps reduce the number of missing children by facilitating their location and 

identification. 
 
2. Any student who has not already been fingerprinted (Project Grow, kindergartners, children 

new to Warren schools, students whose parents now choose to have their child fingerprinted) 
is eligible. 

 
3. Representatives from the County Sheriff’s Child Identification Unit, aided by a representative 

from the Warren Township Police, do the fingerprinting.  You may be present if you wish.  
Records will not be kept in school.  They will be sent home with your child. 

 
4.   

            Where           When Starting Time 
A.L. Tomaso School February 1, 2017      9:30 a.m. 
Central School February 8, 2017      9:30 a.m. 
Mt. Horeb School February 15, 2017      9:30 a.m. 
Woodland School 
 

February 22, 2017      9:30 a.m. 

Middle School February 22, 2017      9:30 a.m. 
       (MS students will be transported by van to Woodland School at 9:15 a.m.) 
 
Project Grow (Mt. Horeb) February 15, 2017      9:30 a.m. 

 
Parents whose children attend PM Project Grow are asked to bring their child to Mt. 
Horeb School 9:30 a.m. if the parent/guardian chooses to have the child fingerprinted. 

 
If you wish to take advantage of this program, complete and sign the form below and return it to 
your child’s school by Friday, January 27, 2017. 
 

  
 
Dr. Matthew A. Mingle 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I wish to have my child fingerprinted __________ 
 
I wish to be present ______ I do not wish to be present ______ 
 
Child’s Name _________________________________     Grade _____     Teacher ___________________________ 
 
School ______________________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature _____________________________________________ 


